State of Florida

JHublic Serfrice Qommission
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: January 16, 2002

TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services

FROM: Office of the General Counsel (Harris) S2#7

RE: Withdrawal of FAW notice in DN 010949-El, Application for Rate Increase by Gulf
Power (Document No. 00546-02)

The FAW notice filed in Docket No. 010949-EI, Document No. 00546-02, has been
withdrawn. A revised notice will be filed. The reason for the revision is to include
additional language in the notice that was not included in Document No. 00546-02.
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